
 

 

 

          
 

GUILTY! 
 

Not all stormwater pollution comes from factories and businesses. Some of it comes 
from small household chores such as cleaning up paint, using hazardous cleaning 
products, and improper disposal of solvents and other hazardous products. 
 

Please Be Responsible.  
 

Dry off excess paint before rinsing. Try to avoid cleaning products labeled “Poison” 
or “Danger” and instead use environmently friendly cleaning products. And always 
dispose of hazardous products properly.   
 

Remember…”Only Rain in the Drain” 
 
 
 

For more information please contact: 
 

City of Danville  
Department of Public Works 

434-799-5245 

 


